
PROPERTY TAXES 
Commercial property tax 

bills were mailed the first 

week of September.  

Reminder: the final 

residential installment is due 

 Sept. 30th  

  

                

 

   
                                                              

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

             

 

DRAFT POULTRY BY-LAW 
Council is seeking public input on a draft 

by-law to regulate the keeping of 
chickens in the Village of Mallorytown & 
other settlement areas in the Township 

https://www.survio.com/survey/d/N6G0X7
N5D9K1L2A9B 

Survey submissions will be accepted until 
October 9th  

Hard Copies are available at the Township 
Office 

FIRE PREVENTION WEEK     
October 4th – 10th 

Theme: “Serve Up Fire Safety 
 in the Kitchen!” 
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PERMANENT WASTE SITE HOURS 
WEDNESDAYS: 9 – 4 pm 

SATURDAYS: 8 – 4 pm 
Visit Mallorytown.ca for a list of items that are accepted in the E-Waste bins 

 
 
 

WASTE DISPOSAL SITE 
RECONFIGURATION 
The waste site is currently undergoing 
construction activities to improve our 
handling of recyclables and garbage. 
These improvements will result in safer 
access to disposal bins as well as 
shortening your time spent at the WDS. 
These changes will improve the 
township’s efficiency in handling all waste 
products. We hope residents will find 
these changes beneficial and encourage 
compliance with our waste and recycling 
programs. The construction work should 
be completed by the end of September.   

RECREATION PARK 
Reminder: Although the park is closed 
for team sports, it is open to the public 

provided that COVID regulations are 
maintained. 

The Story Walks change regularly; we 
hope families are getting out to enjoy 

them. Don’t forget the Story Walk 
behind the library! 

 

BROADBAND INTERNET SURVEY 
Please help pinpoint the 
strengths/weaknesses in our township’s 
broadband internet by filling out a brief 
survey.  

https://www.facebook.com/Front-Of-
Yonge-Broadband-Awareness-
115015383629832.   
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FARM 911 – EMILY’S PROJECT 
In 2014 a group of people in Hastings County created what is now known as “The Emily 
Project”. It is in memory of seven-year-old Emily Trudeau who was killed in a tragic farming 
accident. These concerned citizens asked how first responders could get to medical 
emergencies when they had difficulties identifying addresses. There are no 911 address 
signs in many farming fields.  
 
Since then, many municipalities, including Front of Yonge; have passed resolutions 
supporting this Project, to have 911 civic address signs installed for most, if not all; 
entrances to farmers fields. Last month, Front of Yonge Township partnered with the Leeds 
Federation of Agriculture to launch the next step in achieving this goal.  
 
Dan & Alison Wilson of Rivendell Farms on Old River Road along with Leeds Federation of 
Agriculture President Kim Sytsma, and Mayor Roger Haley are encouraging area farmers to 
let their municipalities know where these 911 address signs should be located.  
 
If you own farmland, a wood lot, hayfields, trails or maple bush that don’t have a civic 
address sign, please contact Dan, Alison, Kim or Eleanor Renaud at the Leeds Federation of 
Agriculture at kim.sytsma@gmail.com or eleanor.renaud@gmail.com or Ruth Vogel from the 
Ontario Federation of Agriculture at ruth.vogel.@ofa.on.ca. They will pass along your name 
to the respective municipality.  
Let’s all support Emily’s Project and save a life.  

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE 
Thanks to a Rural Economic Development Grant the CDC has been able to 
purchase new street signs for the village and wayfinding signs to direct visitors 
to local services & sites. Coming soon! 
Watch for an offer to business owners! 

COVID-19 
Self-Assessment Tool 

https://covid-19.ontario.ca/self-assessment/#q0 

 
Regular updates continue to be posted on our website and Facebook page, 
including food & meal delivery services, resources for parents, youth & 
seniors. 
Assessment Centre: 
Memorial Centre, Brockville 
Monday – Friday 10am – 5:30pm 
Weekends 10am – 2:30pm 
We will do our best to share the most up to date information on assessment centres, as 
it becomes available to us.  

 

 

YOUTH ACTIVITY KITS 
Attention Youth Grades 7 to 12  

Youth Activities Project (sponsored by Connect Youth and RNJ Youth Services) 

For information about online programs and free activity kits call or text Hope at 

 613-246-3517. 
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